
 

 

17th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you about an exciting event at Oakwood Park Grammar School for Year 4 and 5 

students.  

Primary students will have the opportunity to participate in a science workshop inspired by Harry Potter. 

Students will be creating their own wands and will have a go at fire writing with the help of our expert 

teaching staff. Students will be provided with safety goggles and will be supervised using scientific 

equipment.  

The event will take place on Tuesday 31st October from 4.00pm – 5.30pm.  

We kindly request that if your son is interested in visiting and experiencing this event that you fill in this form 

to sign up: https://forms.office.com/e/L3vZxzrz17  

Your son(s) will need to bring a pencil case and some water with them, but the rest of the resources will be 

provided by the school. Please ensure a parent/carer is available to pick up your son at 5.30pm. There will be 

some parking space in our main school car park but otherwise, parking is available on our hard-court 

playground adjacent to the school. Students will be required to sign in and out of the building and a member 

of staff will be at reception to sign you in and direct you to the event.  

We will work on a first come, first served basis but any surplus numbers will be prioritised for our next event 

in the next academic year. We will email you closer to the time to confirm your son’s space but if you are 

unable to make it in the meantime, please do email me so we can work through the reserved spaces. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Hance, Primary 

Links Coordinator, chance@opgs.org. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Oakwood Park Grammar School.  

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Hance 
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